
TECHNICUM NEUCHATELOIS 
ECOLE D'ELECTROTECHNIQUE 

LE LOCLE 

DIRECTION 

Dear Sir, 

DEPARTEMENT OF EDUCATION, 
POST- PRIMARY BRANCH, 
HAWKINS HOUSE (XI Floor Room 12) 

DUBLIN 2 - IRLAND 

Le Locle, 6 mars 1984/pp 

Through M. Sommer, I received your request for past International 
Electronic papers. 

I n fact, I only had in hand the files of 1981 and 1983 for the compe­
t itions respectively held in Atlanta and Linz . 

I tried to collect other past papers and s o, I can s end you, unclosed, 
t he documents of Korea (1977) and Irland (1979) . 

I hope this will be usefull for you and I wish you to make a success 
in your r e -organi sation. 

Yours sincerely , 

Encl. mentionned 

/___;_L ~ 
( Tri/an:z 




